         
RAYMOND STORM WATER UTILITY DISTRICT MINUTES





January 15, 2018


On Monday, January 15, 2018, the Town of Raymond Storm Water Utility District held their monthly meeting.  

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.  Present for the meeting were, Chairman Doug Schwartz; Members, Paul Ryan, Brent Kultgen, and John Strueder.  Absent was Member Scott Brenton and Engineer, Chris Stamborski.  

1)
REVIEW OF BILLS:   NONE
2)
APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF December 18, 2017:  

APPROVED ON A RYAN/KULTGEN MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 4-0.
3)
SET AGENDA

4) UNFINISHED BUSINESS

a. Updates - NONE
5)     NEW BUSINESS:
a.  
Discussion/Possible Decision regarding awarding bids for clean-up projects on tributaries:


Chris Stamborski is getting bids together for de-brushing the tributary by 60th Street and 7 Mile Road; the tributary behind the 7 Mile Road Fair; the East branch of the Root River from 3 Mile Road to Eder Nursery; and the main branch of the Root River.  
6)
PUBLIC COMMENT
NONE
7)
CORRESPONDENCE & ANNOUNCEMENTS  NONE

At 7:10 PM, the meeting was ADJOURNED ON A RYAN/STRUEDER MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 4-0.
Respectfully submitted, 

Doug Schwartz

SWUD Chairman
